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Our system is NOT broken and it helps those who work to not disrupt work or the 

elderly who can't get to polls to vote. I DO NOT support anything which makes it 

harder to vote, which this bill does! We all had to prove our citizenship to even qualify 

to vote in Oregon...so what you are proposing is wasteful. I suspect mail-in voting 

costs are less as well. Only an oligarch would support this and I CANNOT support it.  


